
 
  

TECHNICAL MEETING 
 

EXCURSION 
Chatswood to Epping Train Ride 

 
The Date:  Tuesday 19th May 2009 
 
The Venue:  Chatswood to Epping Rail Line 
 
The Time:  First Train From Chatswood Station after 6.30 pm 

 
The Speaker: Let the train trip speak for itself  
 
 
Prior to its recent opening the Chatswood to Epping Rail Line was the subject of media articles in 
relation to noise levels patrons might potentially experience. As an alternative to a spoken 
presentation, this meeting is a quasi-field trip where attendees can experience the current noise levels 
for themselves and make their own judgements. 
 
Meet informally on the relevant platform of Chatswood station, with a valid ticket, from 6pm. We will 
be taking the first train to Epping after 6.30pm. We may choose to alight at one or more stations along 
the way to view the construction and finish. Anticipated return to Chatswood Station is between 7 and 
7.30pm. 

 
‘ANYONE’ is welcome to attend. 

 
Those who wish to may choose to adjourn to an appropriate venue, such as the 

Orchard Bar, Chatswood, for refreshments (not provided by the AAS) and to 
socialise. 

 
 
 

 


